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funeral service

May 18, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

We have been working with Coast Architects Inc. in the design and
development of our anticipated funeral home renovation and addition
located in Saraland, Alabama. They have provided programming and
schematic design services. We have been pleased with their services and
would recommend them for other similar projects.

If you have any further questions regarding our project or this
recommendation, please give me a call.

Sincerely,
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Barry J. Theriot
Co-owner and General Manager
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